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This month’s featured technique is string 

painting. Dip the string in paint, let it drop 

on the paper in a squiggly line then drag it 

off the page. Beautiful!

November has been a busy month.

We have had lots of new visitors who have 

thoroughly enjoyed the Art Inc experience. We have seen 

increased focus from our young people. We have been working 

on our bespoke learning activities. Based on the engagement 

of our young people we have delivered, collage, drip-painting, 

cartoons, ink-blots, sewing, abstract, watercolours and acrylics. 

In December 

we have some exciting seasonal 

activities. We are also offering a 

family art session in the 

December Break. See the website 

for details.

Finding us on google is a lot 

easier now. Try it out 
https://goo.gl/maps/aRK6dsuR1vWsmTXr6

We provide breakfast for 

morning attendees. There is a 

choice of toast with, marmite, 

Nutella or Jam or cereal and milk.

Don’t forget lunchtime is 

now12:30-13:30

https://goo.gl/maps/aRK6dsuR1vWsmTXr6


December Break. See the website for details.

Art work included in this month’s newsletter was 

created by Izzy, Charlie, Archie, Bianca & Ford


